
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

Golden, Colorado
January 9, 1970

The Board of Trustees met in regular session on
January 9, 1970, at 9:00 a.m., in the President's Office
of the Colorado School of Mines.

Present: Messrs. Alexander, Bradley, Eisenach,
Stockmar, and Volk.

Mr. Stockmar, President of the Board, presided.

President Childs and Mr. Steinhauer attended

the meeting.

Vouchers. The vouchers as listed in Exhibit. A
attached were examined and allowed.

*

Previous Minutes. The minutes of the meeting
held on December 12, 1969 were approved.

Ph.D. Program in Mathematics. President Childs
discussed with the Board the letter which had been received

and distributed to the members of the Board wherein the

Colorado Commission on Higher Education gave notice of
approval of the Ph.D. program in mathematics.

The letter specifically mentioned that the
degree would specialize in operations research and linear
analysis in mineral engineering. The letter from Dr.
Abbott stated it was the Commission's understanding and
intent that the program would preserve a mineral engineering
orientation and that cooperation with other engineering
institutions should be developed where it is economically
sound and mutually beneficial. The Board too emphasized
that we guard against duplication of programs in other
State schools and the erosion of our mineral engineering
orientation.

President Childs stated the new program would
appear in the new catalogue and the program would be
initiated in the fall of 1970.

Mid-Year Graduation. President Childs announced
plans were completed for the graduation ceremony to be
held on January 15. The ceremony would be held in the
student union and Mr. Volk as Vice-president of the Board
would accept the class and approve the granting of the
degrees on behalf of the Board.
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